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Chris-
The comment period will be extended through September 30.
If you have questions that you want to discuss with me, please don’t hesitate to call or schedule a
conference call.  This is the City’s opportunity to weigh in on the permit conditions.  And, I want to
make sure you get the information to clarify what is in the permit that you require to do that.
Best,
 

Llyn Doremus
Hydrogeologist / Permit Manager
Water Quality Program
Department of Ecology
4601 North Monroe Street
Spokane, WA   99205
509-703-2830 (cell)
509-329-3518 (office)
As of March 24, 2020 the Ecology office is closed. I am teleworking, available by cell

phone and email
 
This communication is public record and may be subject to disclosure as per the Washington
State Public Records Act, RCW 42.56
 
 
 
 

From: Chris Campbell <ccampbell@cityofml.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 7:03 AM
To: Doremus, Llyn (ECY) <LDOR461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Cc: Mike Moro <mmoro@cityofml.com>; David Bren <dbren@cityofml.com>
Subject: Larson Draft Permit ST0008024 review extension
 

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL
SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND
were expecting the attachment or the link

Llyn,
 
I am formally asking for an extension of the review process on Larson WWTP Draft Permit
ST0008024. There are some changes in the draft that need to be addressed on our end to ensure
compliance will continue at Larson WWTP. I will be at conference next week and am asking for an
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extension for comments and corrections until 9/24/2021.
 
Thank you.
 
Chris-
 

 
Chris Campbell
Wastewater Manager
ccampbell@cityofml.com
Office (509) 764-3965
Cell (509) 793-0190
Waste Water Division Fax (509) 764-3971
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain.
Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account may be a public record.
Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56,
regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.
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